Classical Studies Meeting – Spring '15 (January 2015)

I. Attendance: Connie Rodriguez (Chairperson)

Karen Rosenbecker (Secretary)

II. Announcements: n/a

III. Reports: n/a

IV. Old Business: n/a

V. New Business:

- Discussion of Summer Teaching
- Discussion of reduction of third faculty line for Fall '15
- Discussion of work with Karen Anklem as regards donations from T. Leman
- Discussion of Mary Hines's proposal for use of the Rodriguez and Bienvenu Book Funds for purchase of the Loeb Classical Library Online.
 - o Decision to approve purchase

VI. Adjournment

Minutes Approved: April, 2015